
21st AMAC TORCH RUN MEETING ( 8 December 2018 ) 

The first 21st AMAC Torch Run Meeting was held in Singapore among  Malaysian 

Masters Athletic Association (MMAA), Singapore Masters Athletics (SMA) and 

Singapore Athletic Association (SAA), on 8th December 2018.  For the first time in the 

history of Asia Masters Athletics Championships a Torch Run will be organised to 

popularise the championships among master athletes especially among Asian master 

athletes. MMAA President cum the 21st AMA Championships Director, Mr. S. 

Sivapragasam attended the meeting and presented the proposal to start the Torch 

Run in the birth place of Asia Masters Athletics Championships, that is Singapore.  Mr. 

A. Kannan, the AMA delegate for 21st AMAC and senior officials from SMA and SAA 

attended the meeting. 

 

 

Meeting with MMAA, SMA and SAA 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mr. S. Sivapragasam, briefing the Singapore master athletes  

about the Torch Run 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


